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Response:
Unfortunately this new block will obstruct natural sunlight and the remnants of a green view for residents and it

will most likely impact some property values.
| would also suggest that having just a single affordable flat in this otherwise affluent block, is hardly a good

excuse. If it was 5+ flats, maybe there's merit.
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2018/4763P

Nicola Bradley

18/10:2018 18:40:47  OBJ

We are writing in response to a letter regarding a planning application on the property mentioned. We wanted
to respond that we are very unhappy with the plans as they stand - the
building would completely block our current view and the view of all those in block 4. All residents in this block
will be affected as the main living room windows face towards the new building in all of the properties. This
would diversely impact our day to day living, including losing sunlight. Natural lighting and a green, lower rise
view were two keys reasons we purchased the apartment in 2005 and we really hope this will not change.
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